
 

Week Gone/Week Ahead – 23rd April 2021 

Centre Academy London 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, Students and Staff, 

 

Welcome back to the start of the Summer Term! It has been lovely to catch up with 

students this week and we are all hoping the term that can progress in a more settled way 

than we have had so far this year.  

 

Please be assured that Covid-19 

precautions will remain a priority; 

however, we hope – as this term 

progresses – to begin to include some of 

the important elements of school life 

that have, so far, not been possible this 

year. 

 

To this end, we will be starting some 

careers work with our Foundation 

Classes. This will take the format of ‘A 

Day in the Life of’ sessions from people 

in a range of different occupations. 

These will either be held remotely or, 

where possible, in person (in an 

appropriately socially distanced way). 

The first session will be with the 

Manager from a local supermarket who 

is coming in to talk next week. 

 

We will also be hoping to restart our trips to the library for our Tuileries group – the first 

of these was held in March 2020, a week before the first lockdown – so we have been 

waiting a year to be able to return our borrowed books! 

 

This week, I would also like to thank Dons Action Group for their delivery of Easter Eggs 

at the end of last term. These have been here waiting for students to return this week and 

were a lovely surprise for them on their first day back.  

 

As this week is a short week, I will not be awarding Student of the Week awards this 

week, but will resume sending these out next Friday. 

 

I hope that you all have a wonderful weekend! 

Miss Maddison  

 

Friday 28th May 2021: 

Last Day onsite for GCSE (Parmentier) 

students. 

 

Monday 31st May – Friday 4th June: 

Half Term 

 

Friday 2nd July 2021: 

Inset Day 

 

Friday 9th July 2021: 

End of Term and (hopefully!) Sports 

Day 

Upcoming Dates 


